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Please STAND STRONG on SB 85-1 and REJECT the proposed -2 amendment.  

 

My understanding is that the new amendment would weaken the bill to only include 

chicken factory farms, not the mega dairies and pig farms that are especially hard on 

our environment.  

 

Jobs and industry are very important and yet -- NOT important enough to sacrifice 

our environment or to warrant the cruelty imparted.  

 

Thank you, 

Summer Sears 

Local Government Finance Consultant (CPA) 

Bend, Oregon 

541-350-2056 


